
CITY OF STAMFORD

INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM

 CITY ENGINEER 

LOUIS CASOLO, JR., P.E.
Email: LCasolo@StamfordCT.gov

MAYOR 
CAROLINE SIMMONS

DIRECTOR OF OPERATIONS

MATT QUINONES
Email: MQuinones@StamfordCT.gov

April 4, 2024

To: Vineeta Mathur  Principal Planner

From: 

Subject:

986 Bedford Street - Family Centers, Inc.

The Engineering Bureau received Zoning Application documents requesting Special Permit approval to allow use 

of the building known as 986 Bedford Street as a "Public Charitable Institution."

The following documents were reviewed:

-Schedule A - Project Narrative dated 3/15/24

-Schedule B - Statement of Findings dated 3/15/24

-Schedule G - Existing Elevations 986 Bedford Street and Neighboring Properties (Google Earth Imagery) dated 

3/15/24

The Engineering Bureau does not object to this application proceeding with the Zoning approval process and has 

determined that prior to the change of use, stormwater quality improvements are required, such as the installation of 

permanent catch basin inserts in the parking lot catch basins, in compliance with the Stamford Stormwater 

Drainage Manual.

Please contact me at 203-977-4003 with any questions.

Willetta Capelle P.E. - Coordinator of Site Plan Reviews and Inspections

Zoning Application No. 224-15
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